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Extract of Proceedings of the meeting of the  

Health and Care Transformation Board  

on Monday 24th October 2022 

 

Part I 

Decisions made by the Board 

 

Primary Care at Scale - Strategic Business Case   

The Transformation Board reviewed a paper that outlined the Strategic Business Case (SBC) 

for Primary Care transformation, and which also requested approval to proceed with detailed 

planning. 

Following consideration, the Health and Care Transformation Officer Board requested further 

detail be drawn out in the SBC, particularly around the financials, in collaboration with 

Treasury, as well as further consideration of the name given to the Primary Care Homes. 

Pending further Officer Board consideration, the SBC could then be progressed for 

consideration and approval by the Political Board. 

 


